
            STRATFORD UPON AVON & DISTRICT AIRGUN LEAGUE              

Final Agreed Minutes of the Delegates Meeting held on Tuesday 4th October 2022 
at Binton Social Club 8pm 

Meeting opened 8.05pm
 Attendees, Will C, Nick W, Steve H, Paul C & Andy M
 
1. Apologies from R Groom, J Langford, J Everett, D Green, A Smith, J Smith, G East, S Ray.
 

2. Attendees were happy with the minutes of the previous meeting on 6th Sept.
No matters arising from those minutes.
 
3. Treasurers Report. There was no treasurers report available at the meeting and no deposits 
have been made since the previous meeting so the bank balance remains the same.
It was highlighted that there are currently no cheques available in the SAGL cheque book and 
the transition to the new treasurer and online banking has not yet been initiated so payments 
cannot currently be made.

P Clingan volunteered to purchase the training rifle (Air Arms S400 MPR Precision ) which was in 
his possession and SAGL would re-pay him when payment from the SAGL account is possible.
It was noted that £24.22 is owed to S Hodges for the purchase of 3 tins of R10 pellets for the 
new SAGL Training Rifle
W Cemis will go to Lloyds bank to initiate the transition of the account to online banking with the 
new counter signatories – the chair, the vice chair, the new treasurer and the secretary.
 
4. Competitions. 18 entries were submitted for the Whitbread individual competition and the draw 
took place in the meeting. It was agreed that if the competition is completed in one evening (20 
October) then the second evening (3rd November) would be used to hold the league match #1 
which was unfortunately cancelled following the sad news of HRH the Queen.
 
AOB
 
a) The committee members were reminded that not all members are active social media users so 
any communication that is published on the SAGL Facebook page should also be sent out by 
email.

b) Binton club has advised that they would like us to leave the premises by ideally 10pm, or 
10.30pm at the very latest. WC will discuss with Binton teams the possibility of starting earlier 
than 8.30pm if both teams are ready to start, to enable the shooting and equipment tidy away to 
complete before 10.30.

c) N Williams is attending an audit meeting with Stratford Town Trust on 17th October regarding 
the use of their grant. Supporting financial and members location information has been 
requested from S Ray and S Hodges to submit before that date.
Post Meeting Note – SH passed information on to NW

d) All members are reminded that 2023 membership will need to be in place for the start of the 
new year to ensure we are all insured to shoot.
Post Meeting Note – SH has set up a new registration form for 2023 and will get AS to add it to 
the website for the start of Dec 2022.
 
Next meeting Tuesday 1st November 8pm at Binton. Meeting closed at 8.50pm


